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TOWN OF SUDBURY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLANNING BOARD – SCENIC ROADS BYLAW 
 
In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 40, Section 15C; MGL Chapter 87, Section 
3; and Sudbury General Bylaw Article VIII(B), Scenic Roads, the Sudbury Planning Board, will 
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 7:30 PM as a Virtual Meeting if allowed 
under the Open Meeting Law or, if not permitted, the meeting will be held in the Lower Town 
Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts, regarding the application filed by Kendra 
Quirk, Applicant and Owner, to alter and relocate a stonewall along a designated Scenic Road 
for the property located at 272 Willis Road (Assessor’s Map D07-0024).  
 
All those wishing to be heard on these matters should appear at the time and place designated 
above or send comments prior to the hearing to the Sudbury Planning Board, 278 Old Sudbury 
Road, Sudbury, MA 01776. 
 
        Stephen Garvin, Chair 
        Sudbury Planning Board 
 
 
To be advertised in the MetroWest Daily Newspaper on May 31, 2023 and June 7, 2023. 
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